
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
            kris@finlandmc.org                                                              gerry@finlandmc.org 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul, Arlin Benner & Jeff Janton 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

office@finlandmc.org 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  
 

For our May mission we are collecting filled grocery bags for Mennonite 
Central Committee. They will go to food insecure families in Philadelphia. 
Grab one of the brown bags in the back of the sanctuary and return it filled 
with the requested food items to bless others. 
 

Join Finland for “Faith Family” Week June 17-21 with the theme of “James: 
Do What It Says!” Meal time at 6pm. Program runs 6:45pm-8:15pm. Gather 
to grow as we eat, worship and learn the Word together. For singles, couples 
and families alike. Friday June 21 we will be packing 20,000 meals for Rise 
Against Hunger! Sign-up in the community room. 
 

Men & boys come fishing at Dave Fricke’s Pond for this year’s Men’s 
Breakfast June 15th at 7:00am. Bring your own fishing polls and tackle for 
fishing after breakfast. Tables and chairs not provided for breakfast, please 
bring your own. Scott Roth will be giving an inspirational talk. Parking at the 
Bannon’s. Sign-up in the community room. 
 

Did you know that many students in the Upper Perkiomen School district depend on 
free school lunch? In the summer, some families struggle to provide meals for their 
children, so The Open Link will be providing free lunches at 2 locations in the valley. 
Lunch will be served Monday through Thursday, June 17th– August 8th, 11:30-1pm. 
They will also be offering games, crafts and sports. To sign-up to volunteer please 
contact: Tammy Styer, Volunteer Coordinator 215-679-4112 
volunteers@theopenlink.org. 
 

If you would be interested in helping families live a healthier life, Healthy 
Niño’s is collecting money for water filters.  They cost $50 each and give 
families in Honduras clean water for life. Log on to www.healthyninos.org to 
learn more and donate. 
 

Do you want to learn more about Victim Services of Montgomery County? 
To help support and learn more about this non-profit service join them at 
their annual fund raising banquet. To register go 
to www.victimservicescenter.org. Look under upcoming events for the "Teal 
Party". 
 

Summer Service trips. Finland is partnering with 2gether in Missions to 
organize three service trips to Puerto Rico this summer. We are seeking to 
build intergenerational teams for three one-week service trips in July, August 
and September. Talk with Pastor Kris, Pastor Gerry or Colin for more 
information. 
 
Care & Share Finland Fifth Friday is May 31. This is a volunteer opportunity. 
Talk to Brenda Madrill for more info. 
 

http://www.finlandmc.org/
http://www.healthyninos.org/
http://www.victimservicescenter.org/
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under during 

first service (nursery will not be staffed during second service but feel free use it) 
 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song    

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 972)                                                                                                                                                                                                                          Amos 3 

Sermon –  A Call to Consider                                                   Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                                                                                                                                                                                        Alan Kratz 

Benediction and Blessing                                                                                               Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: “Planted, Not Buried” series:  
            A Call to Return  

    
                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 

This Week at Finland 
 
Tuesday,  6:00pm – Financial Peace University 

    7:15pm – Worship team practice 
Wednesday, 6:45pm – Club/Youth & Adult Bible Studies 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Merv & Ellen Rutt (1st svc) 
Tom & Cheryl Veney (2nd svc) 

John & Bev Ehst (1st svc) 
Arlin Benner & Ed Griffin (2nd svc) 

Nursery Mary Kirkpatrick & Ginger Wint (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Brenda Madrill & Lydia Clemmer (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Ushers Cheryl Ingram (1st svc) 
Rand Ziegler (2nd svc) 

Cheryl Ingram (1st svc) 
Rand Ziegler (2nd svc) 

Closing Jim & Ruth Delp Jim & Ruth Delp 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Adult Classes: 

        Curious Questions (D6) — Sanctuary 

        Baptism Class — Classroom 1 (office hallway) 

        Acts part 1— Classroom 3 (behind coatroom) 

        Men's Class — “Discipleship & Mission” - G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class — “It's Not Supposed to be This Way” - G-1 in the gym 

    
   Last Week's Attendance & Offering 

 1st Service – 159    2nd Service – 64 
 
 

      *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be given to: 
MCC(grocery bags) & MCC Material Resource Center 


